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I am writing to oppose the planned "Right to Farm" Bill. 
Apart from targeting the "whistleblowers", who expose the cruelty inherent in factory farming, 
this bill will also end the right to peaceful protests - something that is a cornerstone of our 
democracy. 
Please do not let the agribusiness lobbyist's win, prioritising industry profits above animal 
welfare. 
The public has a right to know how animals are treated on factory farms. 


